
 

 

 

 

  
        
                                                                                                           

        165 William Street 
        Beverley SA 5009 

Ph: 08 8347 2419   
info@oldredbrickco.com.au 

  
29 March 2022 

Stockpile Remediation - UPDATE 
167-169 William Street, Beverley SA 5009 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
We write to update the community in relation to the stockpile remediation at 167-169 
& Lot 2021 McLean Street, Beverley.  
 
We are pleased to advise the Old Red Brick Company commenced loading out 
stockpiled materials on site on Monday, 28 March 2022 as per the Stockpile 
Remediation Plan.  
 
These on-site works have commenced under the supervision of both the South 
Australian Environment Protection Authority (SA EPA) and our environmental 
consultant, LBWCo. 
 
Air Monitoring results for works conducted on site will be uploaded to the Old Red 
Brick Company website and provided to the EPA on a weekly basis.  
 
We remain vigilant with respect to the potential for the works to generate dust.  
 

• A dust barrier has been erected along the northern corner of the site 

• A water truck is being utilised on site, at all times during loadout works 

• An onsite weather station is continuously monitoring weather conditions to 
ensure the suitability for the works taking place on site 

 
We will continue to provide regular updates to the community on the progression of 
works on site. These updates will also be uploaded to the dedicated page on our 
website.  
 
We welcome your feedback 
If you have any feedback or would like to ask a question, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. Should you wish to meet with, or speak to the team, please contact: 
Courtney at TSA: 0459 528 057. 
 
The Old Red Brick Co has a dedicated page on its website pertaining to site 
remediation which can be found at the following link: 
 
http://www.oldredbrickco.com.au/beverleysiteremediation  
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